
Bullfrog Creek Mitigation Bank, LLC 
111 S Armenia Avenue 
Suite 201 
Tampa, FL  33609 
(813) 264-4324 
 
  

 
November 8, 2021 
 
 
 
Peter Howard, M.D. 
CHM Holdings, LLC 
5243 Hanff Lane 
New Port Richey, FL  34652 
Peter.Howard@FloridaOrthoSurgeons.com 
 
 
Dear Dr. Howard, 
 
This letter serves to inform you that CHM Holdings, LLC has paid $9,375.00 in deposits toward the 
reservation of 0.11 State-only Freshwater Forested Wetland Credits from Big Bullfrog Creek Mitigation 
Bank. The original requested credits of 0.25 was decreased on 11/08/2021 by Roger Menendez of Deuel 
& Associates, via email, in conjunction with the issuance of the ERP permit by SWFWMD on 11/01/2021. 
Accordingly, the total purchase price decreased from $62,500.00 to $27,500.00. The final payment of 
$18,125.00 is due on or before 03/23/2022. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Pamela Harris 
Manager and Member 
 
 
cc: Roger Menendez (Roger@DeuelEngineering.com) 

Albert Viera (AViera@EisenhowerPropertyGroup.com) 
Brian Rose (BRose@EisenhowerPropertyGroup.com) 
Steven N. Tsangaris, Esq. (Steve@TsangarisLaw.com) 
Brian Barker (Brian@DeuelEngineering.com) 
Jeff Timmerman (Jeff@DeuelEngineering.com) 
Christopher Chin (Christopher@DeuelEngineering.com) 

 


